
  
 

 

 

 

November 21, 2023 

 

Board Memo 151-2023: Notice of Operation of Kitting Sites 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS HQ has received notice from the USPS that the kitting operations are once again in operation. Below is 

information that has been provided at this time. 

 

• Round 6 ordering has opened on Monday 11/20. 

o If a customer did not place an order in Round 5, then that customer is eligible to place an 

additional order for 4 tests. 

• First shipments are expected to start Friday 11/24 for first delivery on Monday 11/27. 

• HHS projects 12.8M orders in the first 2 weeks and 15.2M over the first month. 

o Currently at 2.5M orders as of 11/21 @ 11:15 ET. 

• We will have 7 active USPS facilities for the 6th round through Peak Season and beyond. 

o New Jersey PSA 

o Cleveland PSA 

o St. Louis PSA 

o Indianapolis PSA 

Industry CA EPA 

o Sacramento P&DC 

o North Valley (West Valley employees) 

 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 

 

NAPS Headquarters 
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